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NOTICE OF STREET CLOSURE 
 

Beginning Thursday, August 4th, the City of Lebanon will be repairing a sanitary sewer 
manhole at the intersection of Wheeler and Williams Streets.  Due to the location of the 
manhole in the roadway, the intersection will be closed with detours in place.  The closure is 
expected to last all day Thursday and Friday.  
 
During the closure, truck traffic is encouraged to use Oak Street, however trucks will be able 
to access E Grant Street via the Milton Street route.       
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact Engineering at 541-258-4923 or 
engineering@ci.lebanon.or.us.  
 
 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director 
Phone: 541-258-4269 
Email: rwhitlatch@ci.lebanon.or.us 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, August 1, 2022  


